
   
 

 

  

  

 

3/3/2022 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

We have been offered a wonderful opportunity with the Generation Green to participate in an 
event called Connecting to Nature. This scheme provides an opportunity for young people to 
have a structured and natural time in nature.  

On Monday 14th March Year 5 children have been invited to Castleton YHA to take part in a 
variety of outdoor activities. These activities will be run by the Youth Hostel Association.  

As Castleton is quite a distance away, we will leave school at 8am and return to school for 
5pm.  

All the activities will take place outside in the countryside so children will need to wear warm 
clothes. Plenty of layers that can be added or removed would be ideal. They will also need a 
waterproof coat and some appropriate outdoor shoes. Please know that depending on the 
weather conditions these could get dirty! 

On the day, children will need a to bring a healthy packed lunch and plenty to drink. A refillable 
water bottle would be ideal. 

Green Generation fund covers the cost of the day in Castleton. We do need a contribution of  
£5.25 to cover the cost of the transport there and back. This can be paid on parent pay. 

If you have any questions regarding the trip please contact helpline@jph.srscmat.co.uk 

We are excited to be able to offer the children such an exciting opportunity.  

Kind regards 

 

Mrs Kearney 
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